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Our Right

August 25, 2017
Dear [Candidate]

Congratulations on running for public office. We appreciate your effort and willingness to serve our community. We
would like to assist you in sharing your message to voters, and ask that you complete the enclosed questionnaire to help
us do that.

The JPCC-PAC surveyed Juneau voters and more than 70% of respondents reported that they want to know where local
candidates stand on reproductive rights, sex education, access to contraception, abortion rights, and related women’s
and men’s health issues. So that’'s why we are asking! The goal of our questionnaire is to learn each candidate’s
position on these topics.

Based upon a candidate’s response, JPCC-PAC may endorse the candidate or not. To be considered for endorsement,
the enclosed questionnaire must be completed in its entirety. If you have previously run for office and filled out the
questionnaire, please complete it again, as some questions may have changed. Enclosed is a stamped envelope to
return your questionnaire, or you may scan and email it to juneauchoice @gmail.com. We must receive your

guestionnaire no later than Wednesday, SEPTEMBER 6, 2017.

Candidates endorsed by the JPCC-PAC may receive monetary and/or other campaign assistance from us. All ratings will
be listed on our Choice Voter Guide, which we send to over 5000 pro-choice voters on our mailing lists. The Guide is
also posted on our website, www.juneauchoice.com, along with the completed questionnaires. JPCC-PAC also
encourages pro-choice voters to turn out on Election Day. Our endorsement policy, which you can find on our website,

allows us to endorse multiple candidates in the same race or no candidates in a race.

If you have any questions, please contact Lisa EaganlLagerquist or Nancy Courtney at the phone numbers below. Also,
after the Board reviews your responses, we will contact you to follow-up if we have any questions.

We know candidates receive a lot of questionnaires and sincerely thank you for your time and thoughtful consideration
in responding to ours. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

[z

ag¢'lones, Jreasurer
Juneau Pro-Choice Coalition
Political Action Committee
Questions? Call Lisa EaganLagerquist, 586-1816 or Nancy Courtney, 321-2285

JPCC-PAC Board of Directors: Chris Ashenbrenner, Nancy Courtney, Lisa Eaganlagerquist, Rachel Gearhart, Melissa Garcia Johnson,
LaRae Jones, Jenny McBride, Monica Todden



